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As part of the ongoing effort at the Medical Center to raise data security awareness, CUMC IT 
has added a message for all users who login to the MC domain. (Note: Most Mailman School 
Faculty & Staff are on this domain and will see this message.)  The message is simply a reminder 
that much of the data we access on a daily basis is classified as "sensitive" and we have an 
obligation to act responsibly with it. 
 
The text of the message is as follows:  
 
"The information in Clinical Information Systems at Columbia University Medical Center is 
confidential, and use is on the need-to-know basis. All access is logged. Unauthorized or 
improper use of the system or the information in it may result in dismissal and civil or criminal 
penalties." 
 


